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BUFFALO, NY – Lee M. Redeye, an associate at Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP, is presenting at the 2019
Indigenous Law and Policy Center/Tribal In-House Council Association Indigenous Law Conference on October 10
at Michigan State University College of Law. He is participating in a panel discussion titled “Diversifying the Legal
Profession.”

The Tribal In-House Council Association (TICA) is a nonprofit organization created to provide resources and
networking opportunities to assist tribal in-house practitioners.

At Lippes Mathias, Mr. Redeye focuses his practice on Indian law and general litigation matters.

About Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP: For over 50 years, Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP has served
the legal needs of a wide range of clients regionally, nationally and internationally. With offices in Buffalo, NY;
Albany, NY; Burlington, Ontario; Jacksonville, FL; New York City, NY; Ponte Vedra Beach, FL; and Washington,
D.C., more than 100 attorneys provide counsel to businesses, corporations and individuals in 27 practice areas. 
For more information, visit www.lippes.com.
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